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Exhibit 1

In connection with this renewal application for Station WE2XUF, the following is noted:

- There is currently no government contract associated with the operations under this 
license.  Currently, the license is intended to be used for IR&D activities.  Accordingly:

o It is requested that the contract references in Special Condition 3 be removed, and 
the Station Class of ‘XC” be changed accordingly.

- The Stop Buzzer information has been changed to:

George Moynihan (603) 689-8630
and 
BAE Systems Emergency Services Center (603) 885-3842.

Accordingly:

o It is requested that the Stop Buzzer information in Special Condition 4 be updated 
accordingly.


